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Belém, June 2nd, 2018 

To whom it may concern, 

Title of study: The association between gastric adenocarcinomas and Helicobacter pylori, Epstein-
Barr virus, and Human papillomavirus in Pará state, Brazil 

Chief investigator: Carolina Rosal Texeira , 

Institute of Biological Sciences 

Federal University of Pará, Belém, Pará, Brazil 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and that in 
my opinion that statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

 

Please, contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Sincerely, 

André Salim Khayat, Ph.D., Institute of Biological Sciences and Oncology Research Center, Federal 
University of Pará, Belém, Pará, Brazil 

 

E-mail: khayatas@gmail.com, andresk@ufpa.br 

Telephone: +55 091 32016776 

_____________________________ 

Prof. Dr. André Salim Khayat 

Associate Professor (UFPA) 


